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OFFICIAL 16 February 2024 

North Yarra Main Sewer 

Rehabilitation 

Works Notification - Relining Day Works 

What are we doing? 

Relining works are about to begin on Section B of the North Yarra Main Sewer. The 

sewer line will be given a quick clean, prior to relining. Large trucks and machinery will 

be used to install the spiral wound liner. 

Works are scheduled to start on Monday, 4 March and are expected to take 6 - 8 

weeks to complete. 

 

What’s happening Timeline 

Relining between 

NYM 115 - NYM 112 

Commencing 4 March 2024 (3-4 weeks) 

Relining between 
NYM 118 - NYM 115 

Commencing 13 March 2024 (3-4 weeks) 
 

Bypass set-up at NYM119 

Operating 24 hours, 7days a week 

Current – April 2024 

 

 
 

 

  
There will be no interruption to your water or sewerage services during our works. If you experience 

any issues with your sewerage service, please contact Yarra Valley Water on 1300 304 688. 
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*These times are indicative and subject to change with no prior notice due to weather 

conditions and fluctuating sewer flows. 

What to expect? 

• Traffic management will be present to assist motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians 

around our temporary work sites. Short detours will be required where manholes 

are in the roadway. Please allow extra time when travelling through the area. 

• Noise will be generated from the relining equipment. This noise can be compared 

to a lawn mower. We will implement noise reducing methods, where possible, to 

minimise disruption to the community. 

• Odour will be present when opening and accessing the maintenance hole. While 

smelly, it’s harmless and will disappear when we finish. 

Working Hours 

These works will be completed as part of day works between 7am to 6pm*, from 

Monday to Friday*. 

If required, we may work on Saturdays, from 7am to 2pm*. 

 

 

As we progress, we will keep you informed of all upcoming works. Melbourne Water 

appreciates your support and understanding while these works are carried out. 

Follow us 
@MelbourneWater 
 

Like us 
facebook.com/melbournewater 

For more information about this project please call the 

project team on 1800 725 892, or email 

nym@melbournewater.com.au  
 

 

For an interpreter, please call the Translating 

and Interpreting Service (TIS National) on  

13 14 50 

Visit us 
www.melbournewater.com.au/nym 

http://www.melbournewater.com.au/

